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March 16, 2015

Representative Ben Nageak
Representative David Talerico
Co-Chairmen, Resources Committee
Alaska House of Representatives,
State Capitol Building
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Representatives Nageak and Talerico;

During the hearing in your committee on HB 100, “An Act establishing a credit against the
net income tax for an in-state processing facility that manufactures urea or ammonia” on
Wednesday, March 1ll, Representative Paul Seaton posed a question about acceptable
levels of carbon dioxide (C02) in the gas that feeds our plant.

Our normal CO2 gas composition during past operation was about 0.1 - 0.2%. However, we
should be able to operate with as high as 3% CO2 without significant impact.

I hope this responds to Representative Seaton’s question, and I trust you will distribute my
response to other committee members.

Thank you.

Adam Diamond, Manager
US Government Relations
Agrium US
4582 S. Ulster, Ste. 1700
Denver, CO 80237


